
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Friday, February 26, 2021 5:41:40 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2021 3:24 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-26

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Nicole Lauzon

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Case # EB-2020-0246

Seasonal Rate Class classification changes @ , Township of North Glengarry.

I have received a letter from Hydro One concerning the above planned changes.

I strongly oppose this change.  It does not appropriately reflect anticipated costs for services.  They are totally
unacceptable or reasonable.

As Ontarians we are strongly encouraged to support our provincial economy and by increasing these rates (to my
seasonal property) it discourages  my doing
so.   I can easily vacation out of the province/country for cheaper than what
I am told the cost for hydro delivery ONLY  will be.   There are other full
time residents in this area which means lines/delivery need to be maintained.
    It will actually cost permanent residents less for Hydro use on a full time basis than it would cost me for 5 months
of the year.

I would like to be kept informed and participate at  the hearings that are planned.

I am officially objecting to this change/rates.

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca





